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Zachary Kessler

From: Joseph Makhlouf II

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:09 AM

To: James Archambo; Dennis McBride

Subject: Fw: [External]  NO TALL MO

 
 

From: Richard Parkhurst <parkysat@att.net> 
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 7:10 PM 
To: Joseph Makhlouf II 
Subject: [External] NO TALL MO  
  
The fact remains, No high Rise can be allowed on the intersection of Hwy 100 and Bluemound Road. This whole back 
and forth could have been, should have been taken care of by our city leaders years ago. You  
are now in the hot seat to see that this new rezoning has some teeth. NO HIGH RISES. As a member of the 
neighborhood group totally against the prior plan this short notice stuff just keeps on happening. I'm not sure who/what is 
going on with our City Government but someone has to protect our properties. Multi millionaire business owners do not 
have the right to push you or I around and that's what is happening. 
 
DO SOMETHING PLEASE. 
 
Richard Parkhurst 
950 N 115th 
Wauwatosa WI 53226 
Cell 414-303-8237 
 
I would live to attend the meeting but have a medical procedure scheduled. I've waited months. 
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Zachary Kessler

From: Joseph Makhlouf II

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:08 AM

To: James Archambo; Dennis McBride

Subject: Fw: [External]  Yoda Development

 
 

From: Suzanne L Talatzko <sltalatzko@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 7:30 PM 
To: Joseph Makhlouf II 
Subject: [External] Yoda Development  
  
The politions of Wauwatosa have no business  gerrymandering our city. They refuse to listen to the people 
who live in a wonderful city that is becoming worse every day because of the city council doing whatever they 
want and never listening to the people that voted for them.  
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Zachary Kessler

From: Joseph Makhlouf II

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:07 AM

To: James Archambo; Dennis McBride

Subject: Fw: [External]  Zoning Meeting

Hello Mr. Archambo and Mayor McBride 
 
I received this and a couple other emails ( which I will also forward) related to the PC meeting and the 
proposal for zoning changes to Mayfair Rd.    I request that all these emails be sent to all the members of the 
Plan Commission for their consideration before tonight's meeting.   Please CC me on the emails sent.  Thanks 
 
Regards 
 
Joe 
 

From: Stephen Ellis <stephen.ellis.wi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 7:15 AM 
To: Joseph Makhlouf II 
Subject: [External] Zoning Meeting  
  
Good Morning Mr. Makhlouf,  
 
I hope you had a good weekend.  As one of your constituents, you represent I plainly want to express that the 
"Mayfair Corridor Overlay" proposed C-2 zoning changes to require new buildings to be over two stories is not 
in line with how I want Tosa to develop.  We were informed there will be a meeting tonight that I cannot make 
due to work and kids.  However, at the meeting, please, on our behalf, express we do not agree or want any 
changes to current zoning that would allow large multi-story buildings for the sake of 
"progress/development "to enter our neighborhoods.   
 
In short, we do not want or agree with the proposed zoning changes that could allow a change to the Tosa 
skyline and Mayfair road traffic and culture.  Thank you for representing us. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
Steve Ellis 
157 N 123rd  
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